
•The USDA announced on August 31st that meals would be FREE for ALL students if your                              
school district qualified. The Colome Consolidated School District has recently qualified for 
this program. 

 

•This program is offered until December 31, 2020 or until funding runs out. It is being offered 
due to the COVID pandemic.  

 

•Both breakfast and lunch meals will be FREE for all ENROLLED Colome Consolidated School 
District students. 

 

•Who does this  include?  

 •All students doing in person learning will receive meals  in the multi purpose room. 

 •All students who are enrolled students and are home in isolation/quarantine. 

 •All students doing in person learning from home in the event of hybrid learning       
    models or closure. 

•If students wish to purchase extra entrees (seconds) or other items not included in the free 
meal, those items will still be available for purchase. 

 

•You do not need to do anything to get your students signed up for this. Students will 
automatically receive this benefit starting Thursday, October 1st. You will be notified when 
funding has run out and meals are back to being purhcased. 

QUESTIONS? Call Kate Vandenbark, School Lunch Representative 605-842-1624 


